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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a lovely week we have had of dry, bright days and despite the chill in the air it has given us a taste 
of Summer being on the way! 
This week we continue to be grateful that we are all back in school and able to get back to sharing in our 
broad and balanced curriculum. We hope you have managed to access the class information on our 
website. We hope this will help you see what we are learning in school this term, but if you ever need 
any additional information please get in touch. 
As the restrictions are beginning to lift we are enjoying time outside with family and small groups of 
friends - we hope this is lifting your spirits too. 
We are so excited to have arranged a fantastic Year 4 experience this week as the children will get the 
chance to share outward bound experiences alongside the children from Broomhaugh First School – and 
the deal they have given us is at a fantastic price due to this shared venture!  
We are also looking forward to Year 2 starting their three-day Bikeability course next week, and hoping 
the fine weather lasts.  
Hopefully each of our classes will get an out of school learning experience this term, so keep your eyes 
open for updates. 
Thank you all for your continued support and have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
J Ainsley & S Gray   
Executive Head Teacher  
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 

           
School Dinners:  Week beginning Monday 26 April 2021 will be Week 3 of our menu. 

 
 Sunshine and Showers: The weather can be unpredictable!  Please ensure that your child is prepared 

for all weathers and always has a coat in school. If sunshine is forecast - sun lotion must be applied 

before school and all children need a sun hat to wear at break, lunchtimes and outdoor 

learning. We would be happy for you to send a name-labelled bottle of sun lotion in to school 

to be reapplied if needed throughout the day.  

Morning Drop Off: 
We appreciate the efforts you make to ensure the children are dropped off on time (from 8:50am). 
Getting your child to school on time really helps ensure they can get the most out of their learning time 
as lessons start promptly at 9.00am, and gates are also locked at 9am. Thank you for your co-operation 
with this. 
 

Nut Free School – a reminder that we are a NUT FREE zone so please support us by 
ensuring any foods being brought into school are ‘nut free’. 
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REMINDER - COVID SAFETY MEASURES:   
All of our safety measures will remain in place. Please remember to observe the one way system when dropping 
off and collecting your children. We appreciate the continued use of face coverings, unless you are exempt. Many 
thanks for your co-operation. 
 

Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added  

Date Event Notes 

Monday 28 September 2020 INTRODUCTION OF ADULT FACE COVERINGS FOR COLLECTION AND DROP OFF  
We recognise some people will have medical reasons for not using a face covering and we ask 
that all adults play their own part without commenting on the behaviour of others. 

April 2021   

Monday 26 – Wednesday 28 
April 

Year 2 – Bikeability (3 day course)  Children to bring their bikes to school 
and park them in a line on the 
playground next to the Year 2 side door 

May 2021   

Monday 3 May  Bank Holiday – school closed   

Thursday 6 May Class Photographs  

Friday 28 May - 13 June Great British Spring Clean More information to follow 

Friday 28 May Last Day of School - Break up for half term   

HALF TERM 

June 2021   

Monday 7 June  School Re-assembles   

Monday 28 June Year 4 - Activity Day Visit to Kingswood Centre Letter and Info Issued 

July 2021   

Tuesday 6 July  Transfer Day  More information to follow 

Friday 16 July  Last Day of School - School Closes for Summer Break  

September 2021   

Monday 6 September  Teacher Training Day School closed to children  

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

 

 


